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Miriam Wilke as President (second from
right) 
Nadine Laske as Vice President (second from
left)
Vivian Sadlik as Treasurer (first from right)
Sandra Rath as Secretary (first from left)

On 14 January 2021, our annual general meeting
convened virtually to elect a new executive
board. The following members were re-elected:

Due to the pandemic making in person meetings
impossible for now, we have developed a podcast
where our host Sandra Rath chats with American
Studies alumni about their professional paths so far.
While speaking about their studies, application
processes, and job experiences, alumni will share their
advice on how to suceed in the modern job market.
Listen to the trailer now and the first episode with
Katharina Luise Kittler on 28 January 2021. For
inquiries concerning the podcast, please send us an
email to info@aslaa.de.
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